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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in responce to the closure of Jean, Nv ohv area. I have been racing off-road in the area for 8 years now and it is
becoming one of the only areas left to compete in. Shutting down this area would only lessin our available area to compete in a
sport that has been around for tens of years. I'm sure that there is some other area that could benefit both parties involved in this
issue. We (off-road community) support our local economy when these events happen which as I'm sure you know happen about
every other month. Stopping these events not only hurts the racer but also effects the community they are held in. PLEASE
consider looking for a more resonable location to help out both parties. Thank you for your time.



